
View	in	browser
January	2023

Principles	for	Responsible	Banking	Focus
Dear	{{	contact.FIRSTNAME	|	default	:	"signatory"	}},
	
Discover	the	latest	priority	action	points	on	your	commitment	to	the	Principles
for	Responsible	Banking,	and	what’s	on	offer	to	support	your	bank’s	journey.

Register	for	the
Kunming-Montreal
Global	Biodiversity
Framework	webinar
Scroll	down

What's	next	in	2023?
Learn	more

Register	for	the	Civil
Society	Advisory
Board	webinar	on
climate,	nature	and
just	transition
Learn	more

Webinar	for	banks	on	the	Kunming-Montreal
Global	Biodiversity	Framework	
Register	now	|	9	February	2023	16:00	CET
The	Kunming-Montreal	Global	Biodiversity	Framework	(GBF)	adopted	in
December	last	year	sets	goals	and	a	framework	for	actors	across	the	society,
including	financial	institutions	like	your	bank,	to	take	action	on	nature.
	
To	help	you	navigate	through	this	new	framework,	we	will	be	hosting	a	webinar
“Kunming-Montreal	Global	Biodiversity	Framework:	from	the	drawing	board	to
action”	on	Thursday,	9	February	at	16:00	CET.	You	will	learn	directly	from
experts	from	our	team	and	CDC	Biodiversité	about	the	implications	of	the
framework	for	banks,	as	well	as	how	to	set	targets	in	alignment	with	the
framework.
	
For	more	information	on	the	GBF	and	the	finance	sector,	please	visit	this	page.	

What's	next	in	2023?	
A	comprehensive	guide	to	the	programme	of	the	Principles	for	Responsible
Banking	in	2023	is	now	available	online.	In	“What’s	next	in	2023?”,	you	will
discover	a	range	of	activities,	tools	and	training	opportunities	available
exclusively	to	signatories	of	the	Principles	this	year.	No	matter	which	areas	of
most	significant	impacts	you	have	chosen	to	work	on,	what	your	needs	are,	and
which	region	your	bank	operates	in,	you	will	be	able	to	find	something	that
assist	you	in	your	journey	of	embedding	the	Principles.
	
Register	now	|	23	February	2023	9:00	CET	&	16:00	CET
To	help	you	explore	this	year’s	offering,	a	webinar	will	also	be	held	on	23
February,	where	you	will	hear	from	members	of	our	expert	team	introducing
our	vision	for	the	future,	as	well	as	the	working	groups,	activities	and	training
opportunities	available	to	you	this	year.	Don’t	miss	this	chance!

Webinar:	Hear	from	your	Civil	Society	Advisory
Body	on	climate,	nature	and	just	transition	
Register	now	|	7	February	2023	13:00	CET
Our	Banking	Board	invites	you	to	meet	your	Civil	Society	Advisory	Body	(CSAB)
members	on	Feb	7th,	2023.	In	this	webinar,	CSAB	members	will	share	their
recommendations	on	net-zero,	nature	and	other	issues	related	to	the	Principles
for	Responsible	Banking	membership	and	respond	to	your	questions.	
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Agenda:	
1.	 Recommendations	on	net-zero	targets	by	Ceres	and	Share	Action
2.	 Integrating	nature	into	climate	action	by	WWF	and	Conservation

International
3.	 Ensuring	a	just	and	fair	transition	by	the	International	Labor

Organization	(ILO)	and	Business	&	Human	Rights	Centre

For	more	webinars,	reports	and	news	across	UNEP	FI,	click	here.	

UNEP	Finance	Initiative
International	Environment	House,	11-15	Chemin	des	Anémones,	1219,

Geneva
info@unepfi.org
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This	newsletter	is	sent	to	UNEP	FI	member	banks	and	PRB	signatory	banks	only.	

If	you	have	received	this	email	in	error,	or	if	you	would	like	to	add	a	colleague	to	the	distribution	list,	please	inform
Sura	Abdulhalim.
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